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PC Box 30
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Re: DE 14-080, Dan Watts, Application for Certification as a REC Eligible
Facility, Knollwood Energy of MA, LLC Aggregation, Letter of Deficiency

Dear Ms. Lakritz:

On March 24, 2014, the Commission received an application from Knoliwood Energy of
MA (Knollwood Energy) for Dan Watts, 530 Newmarket Road, Warner, NH. Upon
Commission approval the Watts facility would be elibigle to receive renewable energy
certificates (RECs) and would be included in the Knollwood Energy aggregation.

Review of the application has revealed a discrepancy that will need to be corrected to
allow for this facility to be included in the Knollwood Energy aggregation. The current
interconnection agreement indicates a nameplate rating of 5.1 kilowatts (kW). The
application lists the nameplate capacity as 6.15 kW, and the inverter rating is 6.0 kW.
Further review indicates that the Watts residence has either replaced or expanded their
system, but they haven’t included an updated interconnection agreement.

The Commission will need to receive an updated interconnection agreement to certify the
Watts facility as eligible to generate RECs and participate in the Knollwood Energy
aggregation.

Please refer to docket number DE 14-080 in your correspondence with the Commission.
Your response should include an original and two copies sent to the attention of the
Commission’s Executive Director at the following address:

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
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21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

executive.director(2puc.nh.gov

Please also send an electronic copy via email to executive.director(puc.nh.gov, and copy
me at barbara.bemsteinc,puc.nh.gov. Should you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me. My direct line is 603-271-6011.

Sincerely,

Barbara Bernstein
Sustainable Energy Analyst

cc: David J. Shulock, NHPUC Staff Attorney
Jack Ruderman, Director, Sustainable Energy Division
Amy Molinaro, Knollwood Energy
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